
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2020-2021                                                        Date:- 22/02/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Department of Mathematics at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya 

will organize an exposure visit to the Incubation Unit at Science City, Digha in association with 

IIC on 2
nd

  March 2021. All mathematics students are requested to attend the aforementioned 

program. 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exposure visit to the Incubation Unit at Science City, Digha, 2021 

 

 

The Department of Mathematics at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya organized a successful exposure visit to the 

Incubation Unit at Science City, Digha on 2nd March 2021, in collaboration with IIC. The event witnessed active 

participation from mathematics students, providing them with a unique opportunity to explore innovation and practical 

applications in their field. 

The visit aimed to broaden students' perspectives, offering insights into real-world applications of mathematical 

concepts. Participants engaged in interactive sessions and gained valuable exposure to the innovative initiatives at the 

Science City Incubation Unit. 

We extend our appreciation to all mathematics students who attended the program, contributing to its success and 

fostering a spirit of curiosity and exploration within the department. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


